
om: Chuchro, Michael J. <Michael.Chuchro@chicagopolice.org>  
Sent: Friday, July 30, 2021 11:38 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: cpdtravel <cpdtravel@chicagopolice.org>; Kania, Aleksandra E. 
<Aleksandra.Kania@chicagopolice.org> 
Subject: Re: Ethics Approval 
 

Good Morning Mr. Berlin, 
 

Per your request, this email is to verify that I completed approved travel for city business and no 

compensation or gifts were offered nor received outside of reasonable travel expenses, like air 

and/or ground transportation, food, and lodging per city ethics guidelines.  

 

My travel was to Minneapolis, Mn in my official capacity as Department Historian from 20 JUL 

2021 through 21 JUL 2021. Airfare, Transportation, Lodging and Meals were paid for by 

Commitee Films. 

 

Sincerely, 

Sergeant Michael Chuchro #877 
Department Historian 
Unit 125 - Field Technology and Innovation Section (FTIS) 
Office of Publice Safety Administration 
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